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30" June 2019- Solemnity of St Peter and Paul

9:15am Parish Mass

Masses and Liturgy this week

Monday- 6:30pm Mass

Tuesday- - 10am Mass

Wednesday- No Ordinariate Mass today
Thursday — 6:30am Mass

Friday- 6:30pm Vespers and Benediction
7pm Mass

News from Justice and Peace.

There is a Rugby Justice & Peace Group meeting on
Saturday 6th July at 10.45am at Sacred Heart -in the
hall. Anyone is welcome to attend. There is also
going to be a talk from Practical Action, the Rugby-
based organisation working with communities
worldwide to find practical answers to poverty, on
Thursday evening - 4th July again at Sacred Heart.
The exact time and speaker name to follow. You
may be aware that Practical Action now has a
bookshop in Albert Street and have relocated to
Rugby town centre from Bourton-on-Dunsmore. The
talk offers an opportunity to gain insight into
technology-driven solutions to poverty and explore
what we can do locally. Again, all welcome.

Blessed Sacrament Lamp- (Please see diary)

The lamp can be sponsored for just £3 per week.

Please book in the parish diary and give the
donation to Liz Hewitt of Fr Matthew

Other Sunday Mass provision
Saturday Evening:

St Francis (Bedworth)- 4pm
Sacred Heart- 5pm
Lutterworth 5:30pm

St Maries- 6pm

English Martyrs 6:30pm
Sunday Evening

St Maries- 6pm

Narborough 7pm

Ordinariate Celebration- Thank you to all who
supported the day yesterday.

Ordinariate Mass- There is no Mass this week

Parish Health and Safety Meeting- There is a
parish health and safety meeting this Tuesday at

7pm at Christ the King Coventry. This is to
present the new diocesan policy.

Altar Servers- We always welcome new Altar
Servers. Please have a word with Steve West.

Donations to Building Fund- We now have a
separate fund within the bank account for the

Church Building Fund. Donations can be made
which will only be used for this restricted
purpose. Donations can be gift aided.

Foodbank- Items continue to be needed. Please
place your donations in the box by the door.
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